MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING BETWEEN THE U.S. DEPARTMENT OF DEFENSE AND

BAT CONSERVATION INTERNATIONAL TO PROMOTE BAT CONSERVATION

The Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) between the Bat Conservation International and the Department of Defense (hereinafter referred to "the Parties"), signed in 2006, expired on October 11, 2011. Both Parties have agreed to extend the MOU as currently written for eight years to meet its stated purpose, scope and responsibilities.

The principal contacts for this instrument are as follows:

Mylea Bayless Conservation Programs Manager Bat Conservation International PO Box 162603 Austin, Texas 78716

Deputy Director, Natural Resources Office of the Secretary of Defense 1225 S. Clark St. **Suite 1500** Arlington, VA 22202-4336

The Parties hereto have extended this agreement as of the date shown below to remain effective through October 11, 2019.

Nina Fascione **Executive Director Bat Conservation International** John Conger Assistant Deputy Under Secretary of Defense (Installations and Environment) U.S. Department of Defense

Signature

VP Operations

Dovid L. Waldin

For

Nina Passione